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NOTICE OF TEMPORARY ROAD CLOSURE 

 

The City of Columbus will temporary close Conisburgh Way from January 22nd through 

January 24th, weather permitting, to make repair to the roadway. All westbound traffic will be 

detoured to Castlewood Pkwy to Reese Road to Primrose Road to Norwood Drive to Pickering 

Drive. For eastbound traffic the detour will be Pickering Drive to Norwood Drive to Primrose 

Road to Reese Road to Castlewood Pkwy. For more information or questions contact the 

Columbus Consolidated Government Engineering Department at 706-653-4441. 
 

 

FOR INFORMATION CONTACT: 

Engineering Department 

(706) 653-4441 
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